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Nov 7 - Year 2 Swim School

Nov 8 - Kinder Kritters

Nov 8 - Year 1 Excurion -
Springloaded Coffs Harbour

Nov 10 to 11 - P&C Family
Portraits

Nov 14 - Year 2 Swim School

Nov 15 - Kinder Kritters

Nov 15 - Year 2 Excursion - Ten Pin
Bowling + Jacaranda Park

 * Dates subject to change *

HAPPYHAPPYHAPPY
JACARANDA!JACARANDA!JACARANDA!



Relieving Principal’s Report
Dear parents and carers,

Time is flying with only 6 weeks until the end of the school year! The past few weeks have been
action packed with exciting events and achievements, showcasing the talents and dedication of
GPS students and staff.

Independent Living Skills Camp:
The Living Skills Camp was a fantastic opportunity for our students to learn important life skills,
develop a level of independence and have fun! Thank you to Mrs Avery, Miss Liz, Ms Tozer, Miss
Nikki, Mr Burbidge and Mr Dayne who were involved in the meticulous planning and organisation
that ensured that the camp ran smoothly and the students had an amazing time.

Boys Hockey Team's Success:
Congratulations to our boys' hockey team for their outstanding performance at the State
Championships, coming 3rd overall. This is an incredible achievement! Their hard work, teamwork,
and sportsmanship were truly commendable. Thank you to Miss Buckley for the countless hours of
preparation, training and organisation to give the boys this opportunity!

P&C Crazy Hair Day (Jacaween):
Our recent Crazy Hair Day, also known as Jacaween, organised by the Parents and Citizens
Association, was a huge success. The day was filled with laughter, creativity, and most importantly,
school spirit. Thank you to all the students, parents, and staff who participated and made this
event so enjoyable.

Support Unit Ten Pin Bowling Team:
Our Support Unit Ten Pin Bowling Team showcased their skills at the State Championships, coming
in 11th place! This is an amazing accomplishment, particularly when you take into consideration
this was only their second attempt. Thank you to Mrs Sullivan and Mr Nick for your assistance on
the big trip to Sydney!

Jacaranda Festival:
GPS was represented by a high number of students in this years Parade of Youth. Thank you to all
the staff and parents/carers who turned up to support our students on Saturday. I was so proud of
our May Polers (the only school to participate) who showed determination and a willingness to give
the dance a go at such short notice. Our Performing Arts group (Band, Choir and Dance) led by Mr
Keogh lived up to their stellar reputation on Wednesday by putting on a wonderful performance
down at Market Square. A big thank you to the Performing Arts team, Ms Franco and Mrs Kelemec
for the banner creation and Mrs Eveleigh, Miss Karen and Miss Liz for supporting our May Polers. 

Enjoy the rest of the Jaca Festival!

Nick Campbell
Relieving Principal
 



Favourite part of school:
Writing
 
Favourite thing to do on
the weekend: Maybe
going to the beach with
Travis
 
If you could be anything
in the world what would
you be?: Teacher

Favourite part of school:
Learning new things
 
Favourite thing to do on
the weekend: Having fun
 
If you could be anything
in the world what would
you be?: A kitten

Name: Ellynie
Class: 1TH

Let’s Hear It
For The Kids!

Name: Rowan
Class: KB

Ten Pin Bowling

Congratulations Max!

Flood Funding

Congratulations to our Ten Pin Bowling
team who finished up 11th out of 29

teams at their competition!
What a great effort! A huge thank you to
Mrs Sullivan and Mr Nick for taking the

team along to Sydney.

This week one of our students Maximus
was presented with a High Achiever

Award for his outstanding efforts in the
recent Newcastle Permanent

Mathematics Competition.

Reminder that all Flood Funding credit
will expire next Friday 10th November.
Please contact our GPS office if you are

unsure of ways to use any remaining
credit.



Jacaranda Ice Cream

Jacaranda Parade of Youth

This week some of our Infants students enjoyed home made purple Jacaranda
Ice Cream. Thank you to Mr Beau who organised and made the ice cream with

the kids!

A big THANK YOU to all students and staff members who attended the Jacaranda
Parade of Youth last weekend in Prince Street.



Forget Me Nots Choir

Valley Schools On Show

This week 4JP paid a visit to the Forget Me Nots Choir and were lucky
enough to run into Jacaranda King Toby and Junior Jacaranda Queen Holly.

Many of our GPS Performing Arts students took part in the Valley Schools
On Show at Market Square this week.

Well done everyone on incredible performances!



Awards Ceremony
Congratulations to all students who received awards and badges at this

weeks Awards Ceremonies.
A special mention to Elissa who received two Gold Badges and was our first

Gold Badge recipient for 2023!







GPS NOTICES

COMMUNITY NOTICES


